
 

 
Additional Charges to Complete the Elevator Refurbishments at Travis and Lamar 

 

 

The elevator refurbishments at Tavis and Lamar will be completed later this month.  

Refurbishment of the elevator in the 9th grade center at Temple High School was 

completed over a previous break.  

 

The original contract for the total project included refurbishment of all three to be 

completed during the school year.  The administration made the determination to wait on 

both Lamar and Travis until school was out so that usage wasn’t disrupted on either 

campus.  Due to that fact, the TK Elevator Corporation incurred additional storage fees 

that were not included in the original contract amount.  The administration has worked 

with the company over the past few weeks to determine an appropriate compromise for 

those additional storage fees.   

 

The administration has agreed to pay a total of $9,000 to TK Elevator Corporation to 

offset the storage cost the company incurred.  Both parties feel this amount represents a 

fair resolution. 

 

Because Board approval was originally required for the project (the original contract was 

approved in the amount of $231,145), the administration is requesting additional Board 

approval of this $9,000 cost for storage fees.  

 


